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Dear Parents/carers 

 

On Monday 18th July 2016, children will attend school as normal going in their 

normal doors.  During the morning they will all then go to their new classes. 

You will get to know which class your child is in when you get your child’s report.  

 

Children who are moving into Foundation 2 in September  will move into their 

new classes as well. Drop them off at the F1 and then they can be picked up at the 

F2 doors just along the path.  Your children may stay for the full week and be 

dropped off at 8.55am and picked up at 3.10pm.  If you have difficulties with this 

just let the office know before the 18th July. If your child is going to stay full days 

please give them a packed lunch each day. 

All other children will be coming out of the appropriate doors.  If your children are 

going to be in Year 1 or 2 they will come out of the doors to the right of the   

building.  If they are going to be in Years 3 or 4 they will be come out of the     

yellow doors at the back of the building.  If your children are going to be in Year 5 

or 6 they can be met at the front yellow doors to the left of the building. The     

children who are in Year 6 now and who haven’t gone to Sirius Academy, will 

come in and go out as normal. From Tuesday of that week all children will enter 

and leave from their new classes. 

This will help chil-

dren to get ready for 

their new classes 

and meet their new   

teachers before Sep-

tember so that on 

our first day back on 

Monday 5th  Sep-

tember they will already feel happy knowing where they are    going. 

Summer Term 2.3 2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 Mon 11th July– Scarborough 

House points trip 

 Mon 11th July– 1.15pm-1JL 

assembly for parents 

 Tues 12th July-1.45pm  Creative 

afternoon 

 Tues 12th July– Governors 

Standards meeting 

 Wed 13th– 100% Attendance 

assemblies 

 Wed 13th July-Y6 Graduation  

 Thurs 14th July-Wider Opps Y4 

concert to parents 10am 

 Thurs 14th July-Story Hunters 

parents in library 

 Fri 15th July-End of Year 

Awards ceremony 

 Mon 18th July-Transition week –

Y6 to Sirius 

 Finish for Summer Friday 22nd 

July at 3.10pm 

 Back to school Monday 5th Sep-

tember 

 Finish Christmas last day  Fri-

day 16th December 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

F1 Mrs Duniec/Miss Martin 

RNG Mrs Nicholson/    Mrs     

Gibbons 

RJL Mrs Leach (formerly      

Laybourne) 

1SL Miss Laybourne 

1KL Miss Lucas 

2LL Mrs Longden 

2JM Miss Mayo 

3GR Mr Renier 

3SA Miss Armitage 

4LW Miss Wilde (formerly Smith) 

4AF Mr Finnerty 

5JT Mrs Thompson (formerly Hamod) 

5/6RK Miss Kingston 

6SB Miss Briggs 

Nurture 

Group 

Mr Allen 

Latest news-over £600 

raised at the Summer fair. 

 

Big thanks to all parents/

carers and friends for coming 

to sports days and the exhibi-

Retirement –We wish to announce that our Chair of Governors, Mrs Jo Roper, 

is retiring from our governing body after over 13 years as a governor and over 

10 years as Chair.  I am sure you would wish to thank Jo, along with the      

children, staff and governors for the hard work she has put in and the support 

she has given me and the school over the past years. She has helped to move the 

Please come to our creative 

afternoon at 1.45pm on 

Wednesday 12th July. 


